
MASS INTENTIONS 
Sunday, 14 – 21st Sunday after Pentecost 
 8:00 am – Pro Populo 
 11:30 am – William Lee Swock 
 

Tuesday, 16 October – St. Hedwig, Wido 
 7:00 am – Pro Populo   
 

Wednesday, 17 October – St. Margaret Mary Alacoque 
 6:30 pm – John P. Doyle 
 

Thursday, 18 October – St. Luke the Evangelist 
 7:00 am – Deceased of the Oratory  
 

Sunday, 21 October – 22nd Sunday after Pentecost 
 8:00 am – Pro Populo 
 11:30 am – Amy Cabana 
 
 

SERVERS’ SCHEDULE 
October 14th:  8:00 am – Caleb & John Colton 11:30 am – Greg G., Giambattista C.  
October 21st:  8:00 am – Dixson  11:30 am – Cameron A., Ben A.  
October 28th:  8:00 am – Anthony J., Eli C. 11:30 am – Nick W., Philip Petrick 
 
UP-COMING EVENTS 
All Saints Day 
We will celebrate the normal 7 am Low Mass on All Saints Day in addition 
to the evening celebration of Solemn High Mass at 7:00 pm 
 
Feast Day Masses: 

• Solemnity of All Saints – Thursday, 1 November at 7:00 pm 
• Commemoration of All Souls – Friday, 2 November at 7:00 pm 
• Immaculate Conception – Saturday, 8 December at 8:00 am  

 

COFFEE HOUR 
Coffee Hour is CANCELLED on 21 and 28 October 2018 to allow events scheduled for 
St. Luke the Evangelist. 
 
 
 

 

The Oratory of SS. Gregory and Augustine 
7230 DALE AVENUE, SAINT LOUIS, MISSOURI, 63117 

 

TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS AND SACRAMENTS 
 

THE REVEREND MONSIGNOR C. EUGENE MORRIS, RECTOR 
 

(314) 439-0151; www.stlouislatinmass.com 
msgrmorris@gmail.com 

 

 

14 October 2018 
21st Sunday after Pentecost 

 

SACRAMENTAL SCHEDULE  
 

THE HOLY SACRIFICE OF THE MASS  
SUNDAY MASS: 8:00 am & 11:30 am 

 

DAILY MASS: 
§ Tuesday and Thursday at 7:00 am 
§ Wednesday at 6:30 pm 

 

FIRST FRIDAY AND SATURDAY: 
§ First Friday of each month: 7:00 pm  
§ First Saturday of each month: 8:00 am  

 

CONFESSIONS: 
SUNDAYS:  

§ 7:00 – 7:45 AM (in the Church proper) 
§ 10:00 am – 11:00 am (3rd Floor of the School Building) 

WEDNESDAYS: 
§ 5:30 – 6:15 pm (in the Church proper) 

 



GOOD SAMARITAN MEAL MINISTRY 
Derek and Erin Flannigan are excited to announce the birth of their new little boy. Please 
welcome Simon Fulton Flannigan into our community. He was born on 10 September 2018 
weighing in at 6 lbs., 1 oz.  
 

We are going to make some fresh and frozen meals to be brought on Sundays for Erin. Please 
note you are making meals for 2 adults and 2 children. There are no food allergies and no 
food aversions. Feel free to hand off the meals directly to the Flannigans or store in the 
Oratory freezer/refrigerator in the St. Joseph room. Many thanks!!! Please follow the link 
in order to sig-up: https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10c0e4cabae2fab9-
flannigan 
 
 

DONATIONS & MATCHING GIFTS 
We have received another matching gift donation. A donor has provided $2,000 for a 
matching gift fund for the Oratory. Please donate to this effort by including, "Oratory 
matching gift fund " in your check memo and your donation will be matched up to a grand 
total of $2,000. I remain extremely grateful for the generosity of the whole community 
especially as there have been unanticipated expenses related to our move here to St. Luke 
the Evangelist. In October there will be published an explanation of both what has been 
raised thus far for our on-going projects and a list of the expenses related to the first several 
months of our presence here at St. Luke’s. 

 
MASS STIPENDS 
Thank to you all those who have made requests for the Mass Intentions. The intentions are 
normally celebrated in the order that they have been received. At this juncture, the Oratory 
is still satisfying intentions received from April and May of this year.  Thank you in advance 
for your patience as you wait for your intention to be satisfied. Also, if you have a particular 
date request, please include that information at the time of your request. All effort will be 
made to honor that request. 
 
CONFESSION – ANOINTING OF THE SICK – HOSPITAL VISITS  
If you are unable to physically take advantage of the sacrament of confessions, please contact 
the Rector to arrange a time and place convenient for you.  
 

Also, if you are aware of someone who is ill in our parish family or you yourself are struggling 
with illness and would like to be anointed, please contact the Rector. Anointing of the Sick 

should not be postponed until the very end and those with chronic, serious illness may be 
anointed more than once.  

 

Finally, if you are in the hospital and/or know of a member of the community in the hospital, 
please inform the Rector so that he can visit them at the earliest possible convenience.  
 
POSTURE FOR HOLY MASS 
I was recently asked about proper postures for the faithful during the celebration of the Holy 
Sacrifice of the Mass. To my knowledge, there are no particular rules governing the postures 
of the lay faithful; however, it is suggested for a point of reference, that the lay faithful follow 
the postures of the servers – standing, kneeling and sitting when they do. There are three 
times in the Holy Mass where the nature of what is happening will dictate the posture: At 
the proclamation of the Holy Gospel, we stand. During the praying of the Canon we kneel. 
For the reception of Holy Communion, we kneel and receive the Lord on the tongue. If we 
encounter differences, let us be patience with and respectful of the fact that people have 
received different instructions regarding postures at Holy Mass. 
 
STEWARDSHIP AND GIVING 

07/01/2018 – 09/30/2018 
    Actual  Budgeted  Difference 
Regular Offertory  $36,504 $35,950 $554 
Extraordinary Gifts*  $18,976 $24,000 -$5,024 
*Matching gifts and gifts for one-time expenses 

 
MARCH FOR LIFE 2019 – REGISTRATION NOW OPEN 
MISSOURI LIFE CARAVAN is now accepting registrations for our bus trip to the annual 
March for Life in Washington, D.C. Thursday- Saturday, Jan. 17- 19, 2019.  Join us and 
thousands of others from across the U.S. for this huge pro-life gathering in our nation’s 
capital.  This trip is open to anyone ages 7 and up (chaperones not provided).  We depart 
from several locations in the St. Louis area and we do not stay in hotels as we sleep on the 
buses.  The cost if received by Dec. 21 is $205.  The cost after Dec. 21 is $220.  Registration 
deadline is Jan. 2, 2019.  For registration and bus information contact us at: 314-434-4900 
or mrl.eastern@yahoo.com.  You can also download our registration form 
at www.easternregionmrl.org.   
  
 


